
Administration  and  students
are for the “golden” student
period!
On  July  21  of  this  year,  an  online  conversation  on  the
platform  Zoom  was  held  between  the  administration  and
activists  of  the  students’  union  of  Turin  Polytechnic
University  in  Tashkent.

This conference was attended by Acting Rector Inoyatkhodzhaev
J.Sh, Vice-Rector on Working with Youth Ashurov A.A., Head of
the Department on Working with Youth Allamova G.A., Press
Secretary  Ibrokhimzoda  N.B  and  activists  of  the  students’
union, who spoke on behalf of university students.

During the conversation, issues related to the learnig process
of  students,  equipment  and  furnishing  of  the  office  of
creativity and art, as well as the holding of certain talent
contests  during  the  summer  holidays  and  development  of  a
system for students’ encauragement regarded to their academic
and non-academic achievements during the period of study.

All the questions and projects discussed are expected to be
implemented  soon.  We  hope  that  the  joint  work  of  the
university administration and students will be a great start
in organizing an unforgettable “golden” student period at the
university.
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